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VO: Parents going through separation should be able to agree on what’s best for their 
children, rather than fighting it out in a courtroom. 
 
That’s why, under new family laws, there’s a much greater focus on children’s best 
interests rather than legal issues.  
 
To help parents work out what’s best for their kids, the Australian Government is 
expanding services to assist them in resolving issues. 
 
 
To find out more, call the Family Relationships Advice Line on 1800 050 321. 
 
Authorised by the Australian Government, Canberra. 
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VO: All children have a right to grow up with the love and support of both their parents 
and both parents have a responsibility to raise their children, even after separation. 
 
That’s why newly introduced family laws focus on children’s best interests.

The aim is for children to be able to have a meaningful relationship with both parents. 
And for parents, it’s about sharing the responsibilities and enjoyment of day-to-day 
parenting.

To find out more, call the Family Relationships Advice Line on 1800 050 321. 
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